SIDO KANHU MURMU UNIVERSITY

DUMKA - 814 101

(C): 06434 - 222495

Fax: 06434 - 223006



Ref SKMU/2-6/1383/17

Date 24/08/17

To

The Principals/Prof.-in-charge Constituent/Affiliated Colleges S.K.M. University, Dumka

Sub: Activation of next step regarding Spoken Tutorial Classes.

Sir/Madam,

As directed, please find the enclosed letter of coordinator of Spoken Tutorial related to activation of next step of classes before 29 August 2017, so that organization of 1st session may start from 4th to 8th of September 2017.

> Sd/-REGISTRAR Date - 24/08/17

Memo No. SKMU/R-G/1383-1384/17

Copy to -

- 1. All concerned Principals for information.
- 2. Coordinator Spoken Tutorial for information.
- 3. PA to R/PVC/VC, SKMU, Dumka
- 4. Guard file.

Shows Marayan Singh 24.8.17 REGISTRAR



Spoken Tutorial Training Next Steps

1 message

Swapnil More <moreswapnil66@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 23, 2017 at 12:24 PM To: SKMU DUMKA <s.k.m.university.dumka@gmail.com> Cc: VC SKMU <vc.skmuniversity@gmail.com>, Shyama lyer <sizshyama@gmail.com>, Vidya Kadam <stpjharkhand@gmail.com>

Dear Prof. Ganguli,

Pleasure to speak to you. Kindly send the communication to selected colleges from University end.

University has partnered with Spoken Tutorial Software training program to provide Computer skills to our University students. University had Organised a MoA Exchange awareness session on 17th July 2017 which was attended by Vice Chancellor himself and University officials.

Your College/Department has been selected by University to start this training program in your respective institute. Principal/HoD to kindly go through the next steps which needs to be done from your end to start the training.

- Principal/HoD to Nominate a Faculty Coordinator for the Program and share the contact details with Mr.Swapnil More, moreswapnil66@gmail.com 9833901538. This faculty need to be from CS/IT or Computer Lab Incharge.
- 2. Nominated Faculty Coordinator to contact Mr.Swapnil More before 29th August 2017.
- 3. Nominated Faculty to Register on the link: Click Here

Each Institute to Organise their first session from 4th to 8th September 2017, th decided date should be finalised before 31st August 2017 and communicated to Registrar's Office.

Swapnil More